
 

Dear Albion Boulder County SC, 

As we gear up for the Player’s Cup Tournament on August 8th  – 11th  at Pleasant View, we want to bring to 

your attention a logistical concern that may affect your commute: limited parking availability. 

BPR is aware of the parking issues that can arise at Pleasant View. Staff from Parks and Recreation have been 

working collaboratively with Transportation and Mobility staff to assess existing conditions and work towards a 

$1.2M project aimed at improving safe, multimodal access and circulation to the sports complex. Until that 

project is completed, BPR special events staff’s goal has been to balance the opportunities for physical activity 

by community members with the existing limitations of the site.  

 

BPR staff will continue to work with tournament organizers through the remainder of the summer and fall 

sports seasons to address potential parking issues before they arise, while also increasing enforcement to ensure 

safe access to the facility. 

 

We understand that limited parking may pose challenges for those planning to drive to the event. In light of this, 

we strongly encourage you to explore alternative transportation options to ensure smooth and stress-free access 

to Pleasant View 

Here are some alternatives you may consider: 

1. Walking or Biking: If feasible, consider walking or biking to the venue, especially if you live nearby. 

2. Carpooling: Coordinate with fellow attendees to share rides and reduce the number of vehicles on the 

road. 

3. Ridesharing Services: Utilize ridesharing apps for convenient and efficient transportation to the event. 

Please make sure to communicate with your tournament attendees that parking in the surrounding neighborhood 

is strongly discouraged, and any parking along 47th street or in other 'No Parking' areas is not permitted and 

will result in a ticket or tow. 

We understand that adjusting travel plans can be difficult, and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 

caused. However, by embracing alternative transportation methods, we can collectively minimize traffic 

congestion and ensure a positive experience for all participants and members of the surrounding communities. 

If you have any questions or require assistance with transportation arrangements, please don't hesitate to reach 

out. 

Best, 

Curry Duffy  

Recreation Program Coordinator, Sports 

duffyc@bouldercolorado.gov        

O. 303-413-7172                        
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